
Roseland Board of Education
Lester C. Noecker School
Ms. Robyn P. Greenwald
1 00 Passaic Avenue
Roseland, New Jersey 07068
(973) 226-7644, ext. 314

December 6, 2017

Dear Families,

On Wednesday, December 13, 2017, students in Chorus, 5th and 6th Grade Band, and 4th, 5'h and 6th Grade
Orchestra will participate in our Winter Concert at 7:00 PM in the Multi-Purpose Room.

As this is an exciting occasion for our students, kindly be sure that your children are wearing seasonal attire,
and please avoid wearing jeans, sweatpants, or sneakers.

Please have your child arrive at 6:30 PM, and report to the following area:

© Both Orchestra and Band members will report to the Music room.
e Chorus will report to the Art room.

Note Students will be released to parents
concluded.

We would appreciate your consideration in carpooling if possible, to avoid any traffic or parking congestion

Thank you for your cooperation, and we are looking forward to an enjoyable and successful programs

from their assigned room locations when the entire concert hasr

Ms. Robyn P. Greenwald
Principal


